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12 October 2015 
 

Dear Parents 

CIRCULAR 42:  START OF TERM 4, 2015  

A hearty word of welcome to each and everyone after the October holiday. I hope you enjoyed the break and had a good rest 

for the important fourth quarter.  Herewith the following important information regarding the coming week. Please note the 

following: 

• Five weeks! 

There are only five full school weeks before the crucial final exams start on Tuesday, 17 November 2015. It is therefore 

extremely important that every BD works hard and be dedicated during this time to be well prepared for this important 

examination. Each student will receive a programme of assessment for the term on Thursday, 15 October . Each day requires 

concentration, paying attention in class, completing homework faithfully and the asking of questions where there is uncertainty. 

This cannot be emphasized enough. 

• Summer Sports exercises 

All summer sports exercises start  on Tuesday, 13 October. At the end of last quarter, you indicated which activities your child 

will be participating in. We look forward to work with your child on this level. 

• Budget information meeting 

As notified, there will be an information evening tomorrow night (Tuesday, 13 October ) on the 2016 budget. It is an informal 

event where information regarding the budget will be given to parents. The official approval of the budget takes place on 

Tuesday, 3 November, 2015. 

• Computer Fees for Term Four 

Please note that the R100 computer fee for the fourth term is due by Friday, 16 October. I hereby request that you, as parents, 

settle this fee on time so the administration concerning our computer classes runs smoothly. Thank you for your support. 

• Top 10 Athletics 

On Friday, 16 October, a number of athletes will compete in the Top 10 Athletics Meeting at the high school. Because our 

teachers act as officials, we need to close school for Gr. R-7 learners at 12:00.  Athletes must report at  the track by 12:30 and 

the event officially starts at 13:00. Thank you for everyone's co-operation in this regard. 

I would like to remind you of our annual theme, "Healthy Body, Healthy Spirit, Happy BD’s".  Let's get to work to make this true 

for every child, and end the 2015 school year on a high! Thank you for everybody’s loyal support. 

Regards 

 

 

Werner van Huyssteen 
PRINCIPAL: PRIMARY SCHOOL 
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